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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net

Monday: Pilates & Mandarin P1-7
              P5-7 Library

              P6 after-school study club

              PSNI  for pupils
Tuesday:   
Wednesday: P1-4 Central Library
Thursday:  P5-7 Shared Education Youth Annexe
               P1-4 
Friday:      Irish lessons P1-7
We had Sue Wright from PSNI in school last week to work with parents and she was back in today to work with pupils. As I explained last week, O2 offer a free service to check and install safeguarding checks on your devices so I would urge you to phone the O2 store in Dungannon to make an appointment. 
P5-7 will have their final Shared Education programme commencing on Thursday morning in the Youth Annexe. This is a sports programme and each week we will focus on a new sport, with coaches delivering the sessions. The children need to bring a drink and water bottle. We will return for dinner. Consent forms need to be returned to school ASAP.

Congratulations to Megan O’Driscoll, Dara Stewart and Lukas Zinko who were filmed by BBC at the Molly & Mia Garden on Thursday as part of a programme on the Molly & Mia Foundation. It will be shown in May and we will keep you informed nearer the time on dates and times. 
Some parents have returned the slips about the Bag Pack in Asda. We ask that all slips are returned by the end of this week so that we can organise the schedule. We ask that ALL families to help.
On 50th Celebration Mass is next Thursday and various families will be asked to get involved. All children are asked to attend. Please spread the word to anyone who would be interested. We would appreciate buns and biscuits for the tea in the school afterwards. The children will be going home at 1pm on Thursday 11th to facilitate setting up the school as classrooms have to be cleared for the event.
Fr. Brendan has requested for volunteers to help clean the chapel in advance of this Mass. If you can spare an hour at the weekend, please contact the school.

Our district inspector, Mrs Deirdre Robson visited the school today as part of the sustaining improvement programme. Due to union action, the school did not cooperate fully but we were keen that she would inspect and report back on Safeguarding arrangements within the school as the children’s safety is always our priority. I will inform you following our feedback.
PUPIL OF THE WEEK:
Miss Mc Rory: Cailin Foy

Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd; Aisling Murray
PUPIL OF THE MONTH:
Miss Mc Rory: Leland Mc Cartan

Mrs Keown/ Mrs Boyd: Lukas Lebedevas
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

